
Pot Spring Elementary School PTA 
2410 Springlake Drive​
Timonium, MD 21093 

www.psepta.org 
 
 

May 6th, 2024 

 

Dear PTA General Membership, 

As members of the Pot Spring Elementary PTA Nominating Committee, we are making the following 

nominations to fill the open positions on the PTA Executive Board: 

 

-​ For the position of President, to serve a two year term beginning July 1, 2024, and ending June 

30, 2026, we nominate Jered Rassmussen. 

 

-​ For the position of 1st Vice President: Communications, to serve a two year term beginning July 1, 

2024, and ending June 30, 2026, we nominate Ryan Kavalsky. 

 

-​ For the position of 3rd Vice President: Volunteers, to serve a two year term beginning July 1, 

2024, and ending June 30, 2026, we nominate Kelly Holmes. 

 

 

 

Sincerely, 

Sheritta Gilchrist​
Nominating Committee Chairperson 

Jessie Hanna​
Nominating Committee Member 

Julie Kolankiewicz​
Nominating Committee Member 
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